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N.1., File # 21-2090 Meeting Date: 2/16/2021
To: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

From: JOE HOEFGEN, CITY MANAGER

TITLE

DISCUSSION AND CONSIDERATION OF PRESENTATION FROM REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
U.S. POSTAL SERVICE RELATED TO MAIL DELIVERY IN REDONDO BEACH

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

At the City Council meeting of December 8, 2020, a City Council referral to staff was to invite
representatives of the U.S. Postal Service to attend a future meeting of the City Council to address
the issue of the reliability of mail delivery in Redondo Beach. Through follow-up communications and
with the active involvement and assistance of Ms. Janet Turner, Field Supervisor from Congressman
Ted Lieu’s office, we made the invitation and received confirmation that representatives of the U.S.
Postal Service will attend the meeting of February 16, 2021. Individuals anticipated to attend the
February 16, 2021 City Council meeting, in addition to Ms. Turner, include:

e Ms. Kimmisha Boone, Postmaster of the Redondo Beach Post Office
e Mr. Ernesto Rodriguez, Manage of Post Office Operations

This agenda item presents an opportunity for members of the public and for the Mayor and City
Council to share their observations and experiences concerning mail delivery in Redondo Beach and
to hear from U.S. Postal Service representatives in attendance.
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